
Pipeline Replacement Project

City affected - Norfolk

Streets affected

500 block of E Main St
100 block of St Pauls Blvd

Project scope

Installation of:
•	 1 Service
•	 585’ of 2” plastic

Our commitment 

We understand your time is valuable, 
so we take great care in implementing 
construction practices that limit 
disturbances to homeowners and 
businesses. We appreciate your 
patience and understanding as we 
work to complete this important work.

Project Contact
Kevin Starke 
757.449.0825
kstarke@southernco.com

virginianaturalgas.com/neighborhood

580 E Main St Renewal
Virginia Natural Gas provides safe and reliable natural gas service to more than 
300,000 customers across southeastern Virginia.  To ensure that safety and 
reliability are maintained, we will be replacing a section of aging underground 
infrastructure with new, more modern pipes in the coming months.

The project will be coordinated with local officials and will use traffic control 
measures that meet Virginia Department of Transportation standards. We 
take great care in implementing the safest and best construction practices 
to protect your property during construction and will make every effort to 
restore it to its original condition. Your natural gas service is not expected to be 
interrupted during the construction process.

This project will ensure families and business owners have ready access to 
clean, safe, reliable and affordable natural gas…today and tomorrow.
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